
17th January 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Current Parent Governor Vacancies at St Bridget's 

If you are interested in serving as a Parent Governor and would like to discuss this prior to 

making your application then please do contact either; 

Chair of Governors -Sue Darby suemdarby@yahoo.co.uk or the    

Headteacher – Neil Le Feuvre via the clerk at marriotts@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Your applications should be handed in to school for the attention of Miss Marriott, Clerk to the 

Governors before 3.30pm on Friday 27th January 2017 

Neil Le Feuvre 

Headteacher  
  

NB: All attached documents can also be found on the school 
website 
at: http://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/new_parent_governors_application_details/3

1301 
 

Miss S Marriott 

 Disqualifications for Parent Governors 2016-17.pdf 

137 KB View Download 

 Expectations of Governors 2016 2017.pdf 

161 KB View Download 

 Nomination Form 2017.pdf 

166 KB View Download 

 Parent Gov Nominations letter 2017.pdf 

333 KB View Download 
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